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Dear Rumboldswhyke families, 

 
How wonderful it has been to hear our classrooms, corridors and playground filled with 

excited chatter and giggles. The children have impressed me with how they have come 

back into school and how they have welcomed me as part of the Rumboldswhyke family.  

 

Get your parent voice heard!  

As we begin to get back to some normality, we are keen to work with our 

families to build the Rumboldswhyke community and share the vision for our 

school. This is an exciting opportunity for us to plan together. We aim to 

set up regular meetings where we can discuss ideas and plan for the future. 

 

Please do join in with our first Parent’s meeting on Thursday 18th March @ 1:30pm.  

It will be no longer than 45 minutes and we would love for you to  

join in with us. The meetings are open to all and will take place 

via Zoom.  

The invite for the meeting will be sent via email today. 

 
Agenda – Please give your opinion on…  

− Website layout. What do you want to see on the website? Can you locate 

information easily? Would you like links to other resources? 

- Communication. What works well? Even better if? 

- Parent Teacher Association – Are you interested in becoming part of a group to 

help fundraise for/ improve the school? 

 

If you cannot attend the meeting, it would be useful if you could complete this online 

survey.  

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ZcTcyrb0P0-

uykBwQmJOH2pqlH_TF8dLu6k_CT2_Sv5UQzNXTzU4VklRNDY1RzExWEpOU1BBSUd

YRC4u  

 

I feel it is really important that we work together so we can get this right, 

alternatively, please do email me head@rumboldswhyke.org.uk . 
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Best wishes, Lisa Harris 

 

 

Reception and Year 1 enjoyed their first Forest school session on Tuesday. They learnt about fire 

safety, the importance of listening and following instructions. The children had such a great time. 

They even got to roast marshmallows. 

 

 

The children have been reflecting on what they 

value most in the world and how kindness, love and 

working together are so important to us as humans. 

They have created their own ‘family crests’ which 

represent them and show others what is important 

to them. In the coming weeks, we shall be learning 

about castles and how they evolved, thinking about 

which ones we can still see and which ones we 

cannot and why. 
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